
Town of Seymour  

Parks Commission 
 

Monthly Meeting – April 23, 2012 

 

Members Present: Bob Lang,  Bill Paecht, John Poeta, Bill Sawicki, Mike Gargano 

Guests:  Bob Koskelowski, Jr., Sean Walsh - PW 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by chairman, Bill Paecht 

 

Minutes of March 26, 2012 meeting were approved. Motion by Bill Sawicki, , 2nd 

Mike.  All in favor.  

 

Public Comment 

None 

 

Public Works Director Comment  

Not Present 

 

Parks Chairman Report 

 Some of the parks were not ready in time for the high school teams in 

March and one park was still not ready by April 1st.  

 The hiring of 4 part time workers for the summer was approved 

 More trash cans are needed for parks 

 Porta potties were delivered late 

 The stone dust which was spread at Chatfield Park and delivered to the 

community center field was the wrong product and has to be replaced. 

 The French Park tennis courts should be completed by the end of May. 

 The property lines at Chatfield Park are wrong. The park will be surveyed 

next year. Gary Park will be surveyed after that. 

 On Wednesday, our insurance company will check all the parks as part of a 

free survey. 

 The EMS scheduling software is up and running. Lianna Staffieri has done a 

nice job in a very short time. 

 New truck needed. 

 

Applications for Approval 

Two additional applications for field use were approved. 

 

 



Other Business 

 The charter revision committee will be revising public works and parks 

procedures. 

 Bob Lang was recognized at a recent SHS softball game for his 40 years of 

service to the softball program in Seymour. 

 On Thursday, there will be a dedication ceremony at the Broad Street Park. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 PM. Motion by Bill Sawicki, 2nd, Mike. 

 All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Lang 

Secretary, Parks Commission 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 


